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 Cedar News May (3) 2019                                           

Parents’ Council Meeting 

Wednesday 29th May @ 7:00pm 

Come along and see how you can best support the school. 

 

Congratulations to our Girls’ Gaelic Team who competed in the Cuman Na 

Bunscoil East Down Blitz. A local Principal said that they were an absolute 

credit to our school and that the future certainly looks bright for girls’ 

football in Down given the wonderful skill on show at the tournament. The team 

included pupils from P5: Kelsey. P6: Sophie, Olivia, Katie, Ellen, Ellie-Mae, Aoise 

and Charlotte and from P7: Kirstin, Ellie and Aishling. 
 

The Skipathon raised £2,267.00 

for our school requisition. For 

2019-2020 each class has £250.00 

to spend on stationery and 

resources. Last year they were 

allocated £150.00, so the 

fundraising makes a significant 

difference to your child’s 

education. 

Please support the Pub Quiz, have 

a good night out and support our 

pupils at the same time. 

Also, the Parents’ Council are 

meeting on Wednesday 29th May at 

7:00pm, come along and share your 

ideas. 
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Having a Big Spring Clean 
 

 

   

ON-LINE Shopping this month raised- £22.24 

Login to www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

and donate to Cedar IPS while you do your shopping 

online. It does not cost you anything. Thank you to  

the 112 supporters who have already signed up to 

easyfundraising and yes, it is so straightforward.  
 

Play Park in Crossgar 
With the better weather more children are walking to the play 

park after school. The children’s safety walking along the 

Kilmore Road, crossing at the roundabout and their behaviour in 

the park is the responsibility of Parents/Carers and not the 

school. 

Any previous incidents have been as a result of lack of 

supervision with adults not in attendance at all or sitting in their 

cars. Please make sure whoever is collecting your child(ren) from 

school are fully aware of their responsibility in this regard. 

 
 

                  Clothing Bank 
Remember you can recycle the white  

t-shirts that are no longer white, the school 

trousers with the hole at the knee, the 

sweatshirts with no cuff and the single socks. 

This year we have received £244.00 towards 

school accounts from items of clothing being 

recycled. 

 
 

P7 Healthy Tuck Shop 

 will be up and running from  

Tuesday 28th – 31st May 2019 
It would be great for P2-7 pupils to support the P7 pupils who 

have worked hard to plan and organise this real-life business 

enterprise.  

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

